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Date: 18 April 2019

The Rt Hon James Brokenshire MP
Minister of State for Housing, Communities & Local Government
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF


	

Leader’s Office
County Hall
New Road
Oxford OX1 1ND

Councillor Ian Hudspeth
Leader of the Council



Dear Mr Brokenshire

Motion at Oxfordshire County Council – 2nd April

We are writing to you following a motion resolved at Full Council on 2nd April as follows:

“Most people accept that building more roads creates more traffic.  Council instructs that the Leader and Cabinet Member for Environment jointly write to the Minister for Housing, Communities and Local Government – demanding that a fuller consultation is carried out asking local residents if they want an Expressway and associated construction before any route is considered.

The Leader and Cabinet Member should also ask the Minister whether the million extra houses outlined in the National Infrastructure Commission’s vision for housing along the route of the arc are in addition to, or included in, the 100,000 houses planned for by the Oxfordshire authorities outlined in the growth deal”

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely
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Cllr Ian Hudspeth					Cllr Yvonne Constance
Direct Line: 01865 815283   			Cabinet Member for Environment
Mobile: 07956 270318   				Mobile: 07976 934884
Email: ian.hudspeth@oxfordshire.gov.uk		Email: Yvonne.constance@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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